
 

 

 

 
                                                   

 

                                                                                                          

 
 

 

 

Ordinance Review Committee 
 

Tuesday, March 30, 2021 

6:00pm 

Via WebEx 

 

Governor Charles Baker has declared a state of emergency in Massachusetts to support the state's 

response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  Per the directive of Mayor Hedlund and the Town of 

Weymouth's "Emergency Declaration and Town-Wide Guidance in response to COVID-19”, as 

of March 13, 2020, committees and boards will meet remotely for the health and safety of all 

during the Massachusetts State of Emergency.  The Ordinance Review Committee will be using 

WebEx software to conduct meetings on-line for the immediate future. 

 

Join the Meeting at:  

 

https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=mcb8ba70a8362c2bdc536b8cde3

7f4463 

 

Meeting number (access code):  132 392 3138 Meeting password:  r37JAHpxmK2 

 
 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

 

• Open Meeting – James Malary, Chairperson 

 

• Discussion and Review of Chapters 1 through 5 

 

• New Business 

 

• Next Meeting 

 

• Adjournment 

Robert L. Hedlund 

Mayor 
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